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HVS Report to ADSCOM Subcommittee 

St. Pete Beach, FL 
May 8, 2007 

  
  
  

1. The Working Group for Consolidation of PC37.3X Series has open invitations 
for members to join the ballot group for PC37.30.1 (Draft 18).  PC37.30.1 is a 
consolidation of existing documents C37.30, 32, 34, 35, 36B and 37.  We 
expect to ballot this document before 7/1/07. 
 
 

2. A recommendation has been made by the Interrupter Switch Working 
Group – IEEE 1247 to continue work on the test code sections of IEEE 
1247.  A new WG established under ADSCOM is requested to conduct 
this task.  A second new WG under HVS is requested to oversee revisions 
to the product code sections of IEEE 1247.  M. Fortin has volunteered to 
co-chair both WGs that would meet during the same time slot.  The Chair 
of HVS has not received any negative comment from the HVS 
membership concerning the above recommendation. 
 
 

3. A conflict has been reported to HVS concerning the scope of the existing 
PAR for PC37.30.1 and the new PAR for IEEE 1247.  HVS recommends that 
no change be made to the existing PAR for PC37.30.1. 

  
Respectfully submitted, 
  
  
  
Alexander Dixon, Chair 
High Voltage Switch Subcommittee 
E-mail: Dixon.alex@ieee.org 
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